IT IS OFFICIAL!!!

WE WON OUR FIRST MAJOR VICTORY!!!

WE ARE IN THIS BATTLE TO WIN THE ENTIRE VICTORY!!!

PLEASE READ THE ATTACHED EMAIL

I had referenced this possibility in a previous email, but now it is official.

I just received this letter last night, as did probably many of you that attended the first community meeting, Aug. 8.

WE, SaveBothell, appreciate your signature to help this victory come to fruition, but this is only one of the many victories we intend to win!

We are not done, and hope this letter spurs you to keep in the battle as you see that we CAN and DO win!!!

We are doing this for all of you!

Please donate as a show of appreciation, and good faith standing with us. There is much more work to be done to secure the safety of our serene neighborhoods.

I will send another newsletter this week, showing that we can win against the county also! A fellow group battling the county about illegal plans at Cathcart and Highway 9 won a major victory Jan. 4 from the Snohomish County Hearing Examiner on appeal that has stopped the illicit Park and Ride lot plan for maybe years, and it may not ever happen. Victories are possible when WE join together.

Thank you again for joining with SaveBothell to win these challenges before us.

Remember: while you may want to thank NP, please do NOT contact them. We have sent a general response. Other contacting can jeopardize our future successes. Thank you.

Donate online:

https://www.givesendgo.com/G9CYH?sharemsg=display

By check:

SaveBothell P.O. Box 1591 Bothell, WA 98041

Reminder: We are a 501c3, so if your employer has matching then your donation is doubled. Please check with your employers.

Rejoicing with you, Joan and SaveBothell Team